

# Hedgewood School Newsletter



#### Message from the Co-Heads

We're delighted to share the excitement brewing in our school as we diligently prepare for the Christmas show. Our children have been practicing tirelessly, and we couldn't be prouder of their dedication and enthusiasm.

Don't miss the charm of "A Wriggly Nativity," our delightful nativity performance! Experience the joy by watching the show and listening to the songs on YouTube. Share in the festive spirit with your child's memorable moments. Thank you for your continued support!

Mrs Greenwald & Mrs Smith

### School

#### Day

Mon-Thurs

8.30am-3pm

Friday

8.30am-2.30pm

The gate will close at 8.45am.

## Christmas At Hedgewood

As the festive season approaches, we're delighted to announce a series of exciting events at our school that promise to bring joy and holiday cheer. On Thursday, 14th December, we invite all students to indulge in the Christmas spirit with a special Christmas Lunch. It's a delightful occasion for the entire school community to come together. Get ready for a festive fashion statement on Friday, 15th December, as we celebrate Christmas Jumper Day! Santa Claus is also making a special visit to our school on this day, spreading magic and smiles. Mark your calendars for Monday, 18th, and Tuesday, 19th December, as our talented students take the stage for the Christmas Show Performances. You won't want to miss these heartwarming and entertaining showcases of holiday spirit. For more details on these events, please check Seesaw and Parentmail. Let's make this holiday season mem-

## Christmas Show

We are thrilled to announce our much-anticipated Christmas performance, a culmination of hard work and festive cheer by our talented pupil. Mark your calendars for the 18th and 19th of December and choose between two magical performances to attend. One performance will be in the morning, and the other in the afternoon. Your children will be performing in all four shows, providing you with the flexibility to select the most convenient time. Your child's class will showcase their creativity and dedication during this joyful event.

To streamline attendance preparations, we kindly request you to make your selection through ParentMail. Your participation is crucial to ensuring a memorable experience for both you and your child. We are excited and proud to share the achievements of our students, and your presence will undoubtedly enhance the festive spirit.

Thank you for your ongoing support, and we look forward to celebrating the season together!

## This Week

We are delighted to share that the children have been working tirelessly, practicing diligently for a spectacular performance. Their commitment and enthusiasm have truly made us proud. Recognising that some pupils may find the experience overwhelming, we want to assure you that we are providing additional opportunities for practice both in the hall and in the classroom. Our dedicated team is closely monitoring each child's progress, and if we believe any student may find the performance challenging, we will communicate individually with parents. Our goal is to ensure that every child shines bright on that stage!

# Hillingdon News

Embark on a magical journey with Santa's Magical Grotto at Aldenham Country Park, an enchanting experience your family won't want to miss! Take a memorable trip through the grotto, where you'll meet the delightful Mrs. Claus. Continue your adventure through the magical wardrobe to encounter the big man himself and share your Christmas wishes. In Santa's workshop, choose the perfect gift for an unforgettable holiday experience.

For groups larger than 5, please email ahead of time at info@aldenhamcountrypark.co.uk for booking assistance. This festive extravaganza runs every weekend from November 25th to December 17th and daily from December 18th to 24th.



## **Upcoming Dates**

Thursday 21st December 2023 —Last day of School (School finishes at 1.45pm)

Monday 8th January 2024—First day of School